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United States Department of Agriculture
Rural Development

August 16, 2005

Mr. William E. Hoth

Universal Thermography, Inc.
P. O. Box 14608

Clearwater, Florida 33766

Dear Mr. Hoth:

Your application for acceptance of wildlife guards has been brought to the attention of Technical
Standards Committee “A” (Elecfric}).

The Committee found your models TGB-50007, TGB-65010, and TGB-82512 wildlife guards to
be acceptable on a conditional basis. The TGB-50007, TGB-65010, and TGB-82512 wildlife
guards will appear on page rp(1) of the Rural Utilities Service (RUS) Conditional List of Materials
as follows:

Conditional List

rp(1)
July 2005
rp - Wildlife Guards
Bushings and Live Parts Covers
Manufacturer Conditions
Universal Thermography, Inc.
TGB-50007 Bushing Cover To obtain experience.

TGB-65010 Bushing Cover
TGB-82512 Bushing Cover

NOTE: The material composition of these items does not contain a flame-retardant unless
specified by the manufacturer.

This acceptance does not relieve the manufacturer of any responsibility for the satisfactory
performance of the item and its conformity to guarantees, specifications, or other provisions of
contracts covering its sale. This acceptance is made with the further understanding that no
changes in design or workmanship affecting the guality, strenath, or electrical characteristics of
the item will be made without the knowledge of the Technical Standards Committees. You are
also asked to notify the Technical Standards Committees of any change in manufacturing plant
location or locations.

A representative list should be kept of RUS borrowers purchasing these wildlife guards. This
information will be needed at the time you apply for full acceptance after the trial period. The
selection of conditionally accepted materials and equipment is at the option of the RUS borrower.

1400 Independence Ave, SW - Washington, DC 20250-0700
Web: http:/'www.rurdev.usda.gov

Committed to the future of rural communities.
"USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender”

To file a complaint of discrimination write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W, Whitten Building, 14" and
Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-8410 or call (202) 720-5964 (voice or TDD).



Mr. William E. Hoth 2

Manufacturers that desire to mention RUS within advertising or promotional literature are advised
not to use "RUS approved" but instead to state "RUS accepted.”

Sincerely,

ook n

HARVEY L. BOWLES

Chair, Technical Standards
Committee "A"

Electric Staff Division



